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OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OM No. 19, s. 2025

POSTPONEMENT AND RESCHEDULING OF COMMISSION ON AUDIT (COA)
ENTRANCE CONFERENCE

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Select Section/ Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

Due to threat of typhoon the Entrance Conference of the Commission On Audit as
per OM No. 200, s. 2025 on September 23,2025, is thereby postponed and will be moved
on October 1,2025 , 9:00AM at the Library Hub.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

ROMMEL C. STA, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
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